
 

School Newsletter – Friday 19th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding at these challenging times. We continue to remain 

open to Years R, 1, 6, and as from next week we will be open to our Year 5 pupils.  

Numbers have now been capped in order to maintain the bubbles, so we will no longer be accepting more 

children (except Vulnerable Pupils), unless the Government guidelines change. I am really sad that we will not 

be able to have our current Years 2, 3 and 4 back. Keep up the good work you have been carrying out with 

the Home Learning – please see below for an update on the Home Learning as from next week (as per my 

letter of 17.6.20). 

Continue to stay safe and look after each other. 

 

Mr R. Boyjoonauth 

Principal              
 

Years R, 1, 5 and 6 

We will be having quite a large number of pupils attending school from next Monday. Please observe social 

distancing when lining up outside the school gate and please respect your relevant drop off/pick 

up time.  Yellow markers are on the pavements to assist with this. We are teaching the children about 

distancing in the school, so it is important that as adults we role model this as well. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

Home Learning 

As per my letter of 17th June, new home learning will be set on Monday 22nd June for those pupils not attending 

school. For some year groups, work is in a 1 week block and for others, a 2 week block. Children have deadlines 

to send their work in by to the relevant Year Group email address. Miss Grenfell is coordinating all of the 

learning. The link for Home Learning is found under the “Our Learning” page on the home page. 

If there is any work that you are particularly proud of, please email photos to Miss Grenfell and we can place 

this on our Twitter page! 

 

E-Safety 

We know that a lot of our pupils are using technology far more since we have been on lockdown. Computers 

and tablets are wonderful things, but we must remind ourselves and the children to use the technology 

responsibly. Please see the attached link which contains useful information about how to keep safe and explains 

to parents how parental locks and controls can be placed on devices. 

https://parenthub.thekeysupport.com?uuid=649e20e6-1078-43de-ab53-2b1de5889bea  

 

 
Dates for the Diary 
 
Monday 22nd June   Year 5 children return to school (confirmed pupils only)  

 

Monday 6th/Tuesday 7th July Year 6 Evening Activities 

 

Friday 17th July   Last day of Term 6 
 

https://resources.thekeysupport.com/e2t/tc/VVX0JH9kx7cPW4wNn2J2T5-CLW3fCDQw48PZcKN4zFKLw320hVV1-WJV7CgGk9W7LHKsH9b-kyHW3QFBqF8bfTTwW6RRQ7h58Mqt1W2xZF1x8470JxN6wBmr6Fp4KJVZv7FH5c-MC6W6q-z1C4f57vDW6sVt-m5s5DqrW65DbTk4DX5dPW3pllYz4nxRtHW1vtdL75djjpBW2bhk4X8bMlRDW5lyZsT8hWgFcW6rXx878LxVQ_W3hKZwt5KG00MW4zVHPQ3F27BWW8bbjHZ1WjTTmW37DFpH8qTj6cW87ZGLs2Z0K7XW618Tqf2mYdqcW6smvhr8tHYc5VHrPNk8frnJh3jhD1

